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Greetings Blazer Families,  

Thank you, Blazers, families, faculty and staff, for a fantastic 1st semester!  I am proud of all the hard 
work and commitment shown by our Blazers.  Winter break is here, and I wish each of you the very 
best during the holidays and for the new year ahead.  As you go about the holidays, my wish for you is 
a holiday season filled with warmth, peace, health and happiness.  If your winter holidays will take you 
away from home, I wish you safe travels.   

Parents and guardians, please take a moment to review very important information below.   

Congratulations to our 4th and 5th grade Chorus group for an enchanting musical that warmed our 
hearts Tuesday evening at the PHUHS auditorium!  Way to go Blazers!!  THANK YOU to our dedicated 
music educator, Mrs. Urban and our entire team of teachers for preparing our young artists for such an 
amazing performance. 

Congratulations to all our Spelling Bee participants and our finalist for their enthusiastic participation 
and outstanding performance.  We are so proud of you! 

[www.pcsb.org/survey ]ENDING SOON!! PCS Stakeholder Survey: 

A reminder to all families to please take a few 
minutes to provide input through the PCS 
Stakeholder Survey.  Families can access the survey 
through the district webpage: www.pcsb.org/survey  

 23-24 Stakeholder Survey with QR - 
Flyer.pdf   Family 
Link:  https://survey.k12insight.com/r/23-
24PinellasParentpublicaccess  

Winter Break is a wonderful time for family get-
togethers and fun times with friends.  If there is 
some time left and your child is up for a challenge, 
consider engaging them in PCS Winter 

Challenge.  Please have your child access the Winter Challenge on Clever.  Click the following link to 
access flyer. ROMO Winter Challenge-Pinellas-Flyer-English.pdf  
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Important Dates 

• December 21- Last Day of 2nd Quarter 

• December 22-Jan 6 Winter Break – Happy Holidays! 

• December 8 Students return to school. 

• January 15 Martin Luther King Jr. Day – No school for students 

• January 18 2nd quarter report cards distributed. 

 I hope the winter break is filled with love and laughter for all!  Happy Holidays! 

Sincerely, 

Hema Adhia 
 
Principal 
Elisa Nelson Elementary 
Center for Gifted Studies and Literacy Innovation  
  


